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No comments from me. 
 
-- 
Ellen Douglas Smith 
Deputy Director 
Maryland Board of Physicians 
410-764-5973 
 
The Board of Physicians is committed to customer service.  Please click here to take our 
Customer Satisfaction Survey.    
 
Disclaimer: The Board is not authorized to nor does it give legal advice. Please note that this 
response is provided as information only and is not intended to constitute legal advice.  Laws 
and regulations on matters under the Board's jurisdiction are subject to change 
periodically.  The laws and regulations attached to and/or referenced in this response may not 
represent the exhaustive list of laws and regulations applicable.   For the applicability of all laws 
and regulations, you may consider contacting your attorney.  The Board of Physicians’ responses 
to inquiries are intended for guidance purposes only.  As these responses do not necessarily 
reflect a discussion of all material considerations required to reach the conclusions stated, they 
are not intended to be rules, regulations, or official statements of the Board.  Accordingly, due 
to their highly informal nature, these responses are not considered binding upon the Board and 
should not be relied on as definitive.  Any person who wishes to republish or reproduce, in 
whole or in part, any material issued by the Board should contact the Board for prior consent. 
 

https://www.doit.state.md.us/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?agencycode=MBP&SurveyID=86M2956

